Erratum

The following acknowledgments were left out of “Producing a Robust Body of
Data with a Single Technique” (in vol. 77, no. 3, July 2010): Special thanks to
Carl Craver, Kent Staley, Thomas Sattig, and the Washington University in St.
Louis Philosophy of Science Co-op for feedback on earlier drafts; to Paul
Anderson and Lilla Vekerdy of the Bernard Becker Medical Library for research
assistance; and to the Washington University Center for the Study of Ethics
and Human Values for grant support.
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